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Regulatory Circular RG02-22 

 
Date: April  19, 2002      
To: Members and Member Firms 
From:  Anthony Montesano (CBOE Trading Operations) 
Re: PAR Routing Policy 
 
 

At its meeting on April 9, 2002, the Equity Floor Procedures Committee approved 
a change to the allowable routing configuration at DPM trading crowds that utilize more 
than one PAR terminal.  As of Monday, April 22, the ability to specify order flow to a 
particular PAR terminal by firm acronym will no longer be allowed.   
 

Dividing order traffic by class symbol will be allowed. 
 

All PAR routing change requests should be directed to the CBOE Help Desk at 
x7100.  Please direct any questions to Anthony Montesano (7365), Greg Burkhardt 
(7531), Michael Hollerman (7197), or Help Desk (7100). 
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